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Summary: Tariff Verizon is hereby canceling its Teleconnect Long Distance Services and
Systems Company, P.U.C.O Tariff No. 4 in its entirety.  With this filing we are submitting a
Check Sheet and a Title page which states the tariff is canceled and withdrawn effective April
19, 2011. The Title Page provides the website address for the rates, terms and conditions for
Teleconnect Long Distance's detariffed services that can now be found in the Catalog
electronically filed by Ms. Griselda  Antu on behalf of VERIZON


